
10/30/2023 11:33 AM 

CITY OF GILLETT 

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
Council Chambers – Municipal Building 

150 N McKenzie Ave – Gillett, WI 54124 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE: 

 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Gillett Utilities will meet 

for a Public Information Meeting on a sewer volume rate 

increase for 2024 in the City of Gillett. It will be held on 

Tuesday, November 28, 2023 from 5:00-6:00 pm at Gillett City 

Hall, Council Chambers, 150 N McKenzie Ave, Gillett, WI.  

This meeting is open to the public. 

 

 

 

Chelsea Anderson, Deputy Clerk Treasurer 

 

 


